
 

 

To: Mikisew Cree First Nation (MCFN) 

From: J. Gilmour, Chair, LARP Review Panel 

Re: Information Request No. 12 

Date: January 12, 2015     

In accordance with Rule 28 of the Rules of Practice for Conducting Reviews of Regional Plans, the Lower 

Athabasca Regional Plan (LARP) Review Panel is seeking clarifying information related to the LARP which 

came into effect September 1, 2012. 

The Review Panel requires the assistance of Alberta to identify, analyze and provide the information set out 
below which we understand to be in Alberta’s possession. 
 
Information Request 
 

1. In your written evidence, you stated that any new conservation area proposed in LARP was 
remote. Could you please name the conservation area you refer to and how far is it located from 
your TLU territory? 

 

2. Are there any new recreational areas located within your TLU territory? If so, please refer to their 
location.  
 

Requested Dates for delivery to the LARP Review Panel: January 23, 2015, for the information and use by 
the Review Panel. 
 

In accordance with Rule 32 of the Rules of Practice for Conducting Reviews of Regional Plans should the 

Government of Alberta wish to respond to this Information Request, they are asked to do so by January 30, 

2015. 

 

 

 


